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Don’t forget if you would like to come in and help for a session please sign up on the rota in the lobby. 
If you have any skills you would like to share with us, then we would love you to come in, just let your 
key person know and we can arrange a date, it doesn’t have to be for the whole session, having others 
come in is great for the children.  

 

If you have younger children or know someone who would like to attend Three Bears in the future, 
please take a Registration Form from the lobby area or fill in one online, its never too early to register.    

                                                    

This half term we will be: 
Working on physical skills – we will continue to complete our fun run at the beginning of every session (2 circuits 
of the paved areas outside) which the children really enjoy, we will be introducing mini yoga sessions, ball skills 
time and asking the children to bring their bikes and scooters in to show us their talents.   
Visiting the zebra crossing to practice road safety during the term.   
World Book Day is this month - we will be giving out book tokens, children can bring in their favourite story book 
along with their teddy bear, across the month, we will be reading the stories in small groups with the teddies.  
 
Learning Journey reports will be prepared at the end of the month, ready to share with you after the Easter break. 
       

Jolly Phonics –  
We will be continuing to build up your children’s 
knowledge of the phonic sounds of letters.  
Thank you to everyone who has sent in items for 
the phonics basket.  The sound of the week will 
continue to be displayed on the board for you to 
participate.   
 
We will be extending learning by looking at the 
letter shapes and recognising which ones relate 
to the phonic sounds.   
 

WOW Workshop  

Our next WOW will be on Tuesday 2nd April 2-3pm 

It will have a gardening theme and will take place 
in the garden (lets hope for good weather).  

A list will be put up in the lobby to sign up nearer 
the time. 

                   

 

 

The last day of the Spring Term is – Friday April 5th.  We return on Wednesday 24th April 

 
 

 

Fundraiser – Easter Raffle – please bring in your donations for the Easter Themed raffle by 29th March.   

We will be calling the raffle at the end of the WOW workshop on Tuesday 2nd April          


